
Shroff, Behram

From: Behram Shroff
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2008 11:17 AM
To: Myron Fliegel
Subject: FW: Call from Uranium 1

FYI

From: Behram Shroff
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 11:03 AM
To: Gregory Suber
Subject: Call from Uranium 1

Greg: Ken Milmine, Manager for Regulatory Affairs, called last week to inquire about the Moore Ranch
schedule. I told him it was dependent on the issuance of the final GElS in June 09 and the EA would tier off it.
This seemed to upset him and he said that would adversely affect the construction schedule. I told him that

we were already working on the EA, so progress was being made. I also told him that the GElS could get
done sooner and suggested that if his management had serious concerns about the schedule, then they
should contact NRC management. Thanks
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